
 
 

 

CIR/31/2023-24 Date: 12th October 2023 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
Greetings from Amanora School! 

 
 
We are thrilled to announce a unique and exciting educational opportunity for our students: 

A Virtual Journey of Space through the Ark Mobile Planetarium at our school campus for grades I 
,II and III on Tuesday, 17th October 2023 and Wednesday, 18th October 2023 during the school 
hours. 
 
Ark Mobile Planetarium is a portable Dome that provides 360 degree immersive 3D shows with 
best pictures and high audio quality sound on the upper surface of dome. It brings a real life 
experience about how outer space looks and feels like. The show will be helpful for students to 
learn about space science, planets, universe and solar system that is included in their curriculum. 
It is a combination of Entertainment and learning. 
 
The school’s Health, Safety and Child Protection (HSCP) team has done a detailed Risk 

Assessment of the setup and have found it to be safe for the students and staff. The school 

management and staff will take every adequate precaution to protect and safeguard the welfare 

of the students in their care during the shows. 

 

Parents are requested to sign the Parent Consent Form (field trip) in the student diary after page 

167, latest by Friday, 13th October 2023. It may be noted that in the absence of the duly filled 

out Consent Form your ward will not be taken for this fun learning experience and will be seated 

in the class. 

 

Best regards, 
 

For Amanora School 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Madulikka K Sharma 

Principal 


